
FAM001877-0001 

Field Fisher Waterhouse 

Strictly Private & Confidential 

Mr Charles Farthing 

.... c o’ eAi 
Our ref: TET/GML/00492-15579/8322941 vl 

Your ref: 

Tamsin Morris 
Assistant Solicitor 

-Code A , 
L ..................................................................... 

23 September 2008 

Dear Mr Farthing 

General Medical Council - Dr Jane Barton 

I write further to my letter of 25 June 2008 regarding the re-listing of the GMC Fitness to Practise 

hearing. 

I have now been informed of the proposed date for the hearing next year. This will be between 

8 June 2009 and 21 August 2009 at the GMC in London. 

I would be grateful if you could inform my colleague Adele Watson on[ ....... ................................. (~-oci-eA- ....... i,. at your 

earliest convenience, if you have any other unavoidable commitments during this period. 

Either myself or one of my colleagues will be in touch with you nearer the hearing date to arrange for 

you to attend the hearing to give evidence if it is decided that you will be required. 

In the meantime if you have any queries, as ever, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing assistance in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Cs-cie-A .............. 
.,Tamsin Morris 
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